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20 May 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Transfer to Secondary School 
 
Your son or daughter will soon be transferring to a secondary school and possibly thinking ahead to their 11+ 
tests in September.  I am more than aware that with the absence of Open Evenings during this year, due to 
COVID restrictions, you may not have had chance to visit schools of your choice.  This choice, I am sure, for 
you as a family is daunting and the desire to make an informed choice important.  I would therefore like to 
offer you and your child the opportunity to visit our school and have an individual tour.   
 
This will give you a chance to see our facilities and observe the school during a ‘normal’ teaching day.  It will 
also give you the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.  If you would like an appointment to 
have a tour during the working day, please contact the school office.   
 
We are ever hopeful that we will be able to hold our Open Evening on Thursday 7 October as well and will 
contact you and your school in due course to confirm this.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 


